

Hillsboro USD 410

Durham - Hillsboro - Lehigh

416 S. Date St, Hillsboro, KS 67063

Clint Corby, Superintendent

Dear Patron of USD 410:

We need your help to establish priorities for repairs and improvements concerning our school facilities. This survey is the first step to involve our community in this decision process. Enclosed you will find a short survey which each person ages 18 and above should complete before May 19.

The board of education is considering needed facility improvements in the district and a "no tax increase" bond election to finance those improvements. A "no tax increase" bond would be possible by paying off the current school bond and financing a new school bond. The district believes approximately \$14 million could be raised for needed projects in the district with no tax increase to patrons. The district's intent is to only consider those projects which could be financed without a tax increase. The survey, therefore, will be extremely valuable as the district establishes priorities for maintenance and other facility improvements that would benefit students. Survey results will be made available to the public at the June 12 meeting of the board of education.

Please complete the survey online at https://forms.gle/sBYHsxPv9SMiafGB7 or by scanning the QR Code on the right. If you are not able to complete the survey online, you may return the attached form by mail to USD 410, 416 S. Date Street, Hillsboro, KS 67063. You can also return the survey in-person to any school or district office before the survey closes on May 19.

Thank you for taking the time to provide this important input!

Respectfully,

Clint Corby Superintendent TAKE THE SURVEY!

Survey closes May 19